ity of Miami

EMILIO T. GONZALEZ, Ph.D.
City Manager

April 3, 2018

To Gobernador del Estado de Puebla, Mexico
Honorable Senor Jose Antonio Gali Fayad

RE: Water Management Technologies, Inc. for the Scavenger 2000 Vessel
Letter of Recommendation

Estimado Honorable Jose Antonio Gali Fayad:

This letter serves as a reference towards the work provided by Water Management
Technologies, Inc. to the City of Miami Public Works Department and have the following
information.

This company has been employed since 2003. They perform cleaning and oxygenation of
our navigable waterways on a daily basis. Their work has been praised by several citizens and
elected officials. Our Department is satisfied with their day to day performance and hope to
continue with their services for years to come. If you have any question, please contact me at
(305)416-1295.

Sincerely,

)

NPDES Section Head
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